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Partner Retreats 
 

Introduction 
Most firms meet regularly to review and agree on routine operating decisions that are important 
enough to involve most of the partners. Examples include major new hires, financial and 
operating results, major client acceptance, and project management. Missing from these 
discussions are the more strategic issues that everyone knows need to be discussed, but never 
seem to make it on the agenda. We are referring to matters concerning ownership interest, 
such as your firm’s partnership agreement, succession planning for partners who will be slowing 
down in the near future, growth strategies, whether your firm should pursue mergers or 
acquisitions, and how and when to admit a new partner. 

Transition Advisors consultants can assist with these issues by facilitating a partner retreat 
devoted to strategic issues important to your firm. We have been assisting CPA firms across the 
country on these matters for more than 20 years. Not only can we help you identify alternative 
ways to approach ownership transition issues, but we also understand how to help you and your 
partners think the subject through to achieve a satisfactory solution that can be practically 
executed.  

Objectives 
The objectives of a partner retreat facilitated by a Transition Advisors consultant are: 

 Identify the issues to be addressed so that no partner need goes unmet;  

 Gather pertinent data in advance of the retreat so all parties come to the retreat 
prepared;   

 Facilitate the retreat, so that the issues are fully addressed and concrete solutions are 
identified and agreed upon by the group; and 

 Develop clear action steps, so the solutions agreed to are executed. 

 

Process 
Transition Advisors begins by obtaining demographic and performance data on all of the owners 
of your firm and all candidates being considered for admission to the owner group. We also 
gather complete financial and operating metrics for your firm in order to gain a more complete 
understanding of your operating environment. Interviews with key management are conducted to 
gather their thoughts on the issues and to develop an agenda for the retreat. The agenda is 
submitted in advance for your approval. We view our role in the facilitation as 1) spurring 
discussion of the issues, and 2) providing benchmarks and expertise based on our experience 
with these matters over the past 20 years. Following your retreat, we will provide a memorandum 
outlining key decisions. In the event Transition Advisors is requested to do additional follow-up or 
investigation, this additional engagement work will be outlined and submitted for your approval. 

Deliverables 
 Pre-retreat planning including an agenda  

 Retreat facilitation 

 Follow up memorandum describing results of the retreat 

 Optional – follow up assistance with execution of action steps identified at the retreat, as 
agreed.   


